
Owned and Operated by 
M. M. ZENOFF 

KBMI 
Henderson, Nevada 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
W5NXF 
1420 Columbia Dr. NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

April 20, 1954 

Your letter reporting having heard KBMI is very much 
appreciated as it is always nice to know we have DX 
listeners. 

We have checked our log and find your report correct 
as to time and selections you heard. 

Thank you for your interest and effort in sending us 
your report. 

Kindest best wishes. 

BY: 

Sincerely yours, 

ROBERT E. OGLE 
Chief Engineer 

L. RICHARDSON 
LR /s Program Director 


